
We have been notified by Suffolk County Council that they will be applying for a 700K loan to
replace the Dome in the budget year 2023-2024.

The planners have agreed to allowing us to replace the Dome with a new building as long as the
architects can reflect the honesty of the old building in the new purpose built sports hall. Over
the next year the planners and architects will be working with the school and pupils to design
something special. We are obviously delighted with this news and I will keep you updated as we
progress. 

We will soon be announcing the dates for the year 5 residential in June 2023.

I will be writing to parents and carers outlining the payment plan and
arrangements towards the end of this term.

Dear Parent's and Carers,
Apologies for the late Newsletter- staff absences and then a 24 hr power cut has
prevented me from updating you sooner!

I hope you were all safe inside yesterday when the winds really picked up- such a
shame considering this was our bank holiday but at least we were all prepared!

This half term has been extremely challenging in terms of staff absences but
hopefully, we are through the worst. We are hoping that when we return the new
guidance will be published and I will be able to update you on any changes.
In the meantime I hope you have an enjoyable and restful half term and I look
forward to seeing you all on your return,
Mrs J Dedicoat

The Dome

News...

KS 2 Library
Look at our fantastic new library which you helped to equip with
money raised by the PTA. Mrs Bray will be starting her new role as
our Librarian after half term and has already made a fantastic

start ensuring all children in KS2 have a library card and places to
return their books. 



A spotlight on 
Years 2, 4 and 6

Year 2 hand made books

Year 4 classroom displays

Year 6 Science and Art


